
Awareness programme on Science  

The Department of Electronics in collaboration with the Department of Social Work-PG, St 

Edmund's College conducted a School Outreach Programme at St. Peter's Higher Secondary 

School with an aim to spark an interest in Science amongst the rural students. 

The programme was conducted on the 6th of December 2021. 

The participants for this programme were the High School Students from VIII to X.  
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